
Speedwatch Report 

Parish Council 21st September 2023 

 

During August we ran 23 sessions, totalling 12 hours, those sessions recorded 73 speeding 

vehicles from 2692 passing vehicles, the fastest speed recorded was 51mph. 

Two of the sessions did not record any speeding vehicles, two sessions were cancelled during 

the month, because of rain. 

Two vehicles were recorded for the second time and one of those had also been recorded by 

Sandhurst and a group in Oxfordshire at Harwell (near Didcot). 

For September we had 24 sessions planned, but due to illness and family commitments we 

have so far cancelled five sessions and may have to cancel more during the remainder of the 

month. 

The full summary of Etchingham sessions for previous months and the Sussex groups 

overview can be viewed on the Parish Council website in the documents section 

https://etchinghamparishcouncil.org.uk/document-category/speedwatch/ . 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 

https://etchinghamparishcouncil.org.uk/document-category/speedwatch/

